City of Albuquerque

P.0.BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

May 12, 1995

Kerry L. Davis, P.E.
Bohannan-Huston

7500 Jefferson NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: GRADING AND DRAINAGE PLAN FOR COTTONWOOD MALL
(B14/D4), SUBMITTED FOR BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL,
ENGINEER'S STAMP DATED 3/3/95.

Dear Mr. Davis:

Based on the information provided with the submittal of April 14, 1995 and the additional
information provided on May 11, 1995, the above referenced plan is approved for Building
Permit release.

Please be advised that prior to Certificate of Occupancy release an Engineer's Certification,
per the D.P.M. checklist, will be required.

If you should have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please do not
hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Sro Calogre

Susan M. Calongne, P.E.
City/County Floodplain Administrator

¢ Andrew Garcia, City Hydrology
Mike McManus, Simon Property Group
File

THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER




